
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gressenhall 
We had an amazing day at Gressenhall!  Please look on Tapestry at the photos if you haven’t done so 

already.  The children had a fantastic time and were a real credit to the school.  The staff at Gressenhall 
commented on what a lovely group of children they were!  We helped the museum curator find all the 

missing fairy tale objects that the naughty witch had hidden all over Gressenhall.  We helped Jack to 
find the golden egg, Cinderella to clean the cottage and do all her chores in the garden, we made a 
potion in the woods with the witch and even saw some lambs that had been born just a few hours 

earlier!  

Dates for the Diary 
21st March -Down Syndrome Day – wear 

brightly coloured odd socks. 
 

31st March – Autism Acceptance Week – 
wear brightly coloured non-uniform. 

 

24th March- FOSSA disco.  Reception 

is 3.40-4.30pm.  

24th March- P.E. enrichment day – 

wear P.E. kits  

28th & 29th March – Parents Evenings 

31st March - Break up for Easter 

18th April – Children return to school 

21st April – Reception parent’s maths 

café 

5th May- Coronation picnic lunch for 

families 

 

 

 

 

      17th  March 2023 

Parents Evenings 

Please make sure you have signed up 

for a parents evening slot.  If you feel 

you need more than the allocated 

10mins, please speak to your class 

teacher to arrange another 

appointment.  

Maths 

We have been deepening our knowledge of 

numbers within 10.  Finding the pictorial amount 

and matching it with the correct numeral.  Counting 

reliably objects, pictures and representations.  

Quick Reminder 

We are collecting Lego vouchers and 5p pieces for the 

RSPCA visit. 

 

Gingerbread Man 

We had another week learning about the story of the 

Gingerbread man.  This week we made gingerbread and did 

a science experiment to find out what happened when our 

gingerbread biscuit got wet! 

 


